AITKIN COUNTY ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES-PLANNING & ZONING

209 Second Street, NW
Aitkin, Minnesota 56431

PH: (218) 927-7342
FX: (218) 927-4372

March 6, 2018
RE: Parcel #12-0-017300 and #12-0-017304

Frank Rekucki
3170 Hamlin Avenue North
Arden Hills, MN 55112

Dear Mr. Rekucki:

You have an incomplete permit application for a mound septic system. No design or soils information
was presented, and the information cannot be verified at this time. The permit is denied, and a full
refund has been initiated.

A number of attempts have been made to subdivide the above-reference parcel. Our office has
conducted field visits on the information provided and have not agreed with the findings.

Because it has already been subdivided in past years, no permits will be issued on parcel #12-0-017300
until two 5000 square foot standard septic sites have been identified, along with a 3,000 square foot
building site. These must be entirely in non-wetland areas, and no wetland fill can be done to reach the
potential building or septic sites. Any subdivision application must be accompanied by an approved
wetland delineation.

Because it is also part of a previous subdivision, and all allowed wetland fill was used on the subdivision
process, parcel #12-0-017304 can have no fill placed on it, or it will be in violation of the Wetland
Conservation Act.

If you have any questions about these processes, please call our office.

Becky Sovde
Wetland Specialist/Compliance Officer
Aitkin County
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